
October 4, 2002

MEMORANDUM TO: Richard J. Laufer, Chief, Section 1
Project Directorate I
Division of Licensing Project Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

FROM: Daniel S. Collins, Project Manager, Section 1 /RA/
Project Directorate I
Division of Licensing Project Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

SUBJECT: BEAVER VALLEY POWER STATION, UNIT NO 2 - DRAFT RESPONSE
TO REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION (RAI), REGARDING
AMENDMENT REQUEST TO INCREASE ENRICHMENT LIMITS FOR
NEW FUEL STORAGE RACKS (TAC MB5301)

The attached e-mail and draft response to an RAI were received on

September 26, 2002, from Westinghouse in preparation for a conference call with FirstEnergy

Nuclear Operating Company (FENOC) and Westinghouse.  The draft RAI response was also

received by electronic facsimile.  FENOC and Westinghouse provided the draft response prior

to formally submitting the response on the docket in an effort to ensure that their response to

the RAI adequately and completely addressed the NRC staff’s concerns.  This memorandum

and the attachments do not convey a formal response by the licensee or represent an NRC

staff position.

Docket No.  50-412

Attachments:  As stated

CONTACT:  D. Collins, NRR
        301-415-1427
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